
 

 

DATES 

May 
9th SATS week for Y6 
10th FOPS meeting 
9am 
10th New Reception 
Open Afternoon 2pm 
13th Day 4 Change 
19th Class and team 
photographs 
21st Discothon, White 
River Place. 
 

30th May – 3rd  June 
Half term 
 

June 
6th School closed 
INSET day 
8th Performing Arts 
rehearsal at Carclaze 
9th Sports Day 
13th Reserve Sports 
Day 
Walk to School Week 
22nd Open Afternoon 
from 2.15pm. 
28th Hall for Cornwall 
Performance 
29th  Porthpean Trip 
Y3/4 begins 
 

July  
4th Y5/6 Porthpean 
trip begins 
6th Full Governing 
Board meeting 5pm. 
8th Summer Fayre 
18th Y2 Roseland trip 
begins  
22nd Last day of term. 

MAKATON FRIENDLY 
SCHOOL 

Our new sign this 
week:  eat 

 
 

                              
                               6th May 2016                                                                                                                                      

STAR LEARNERS 
This week’s Star Learners are Bailey, Emily, Jasmine, Lacey and 
Maddison. Thank you for your commitment and determination to be 
successful learners. 
 
DAY FOR CHANGE Friday 13th May. 
School Parliament have selected this as their chosen charity this term. 
Next Friday please send in any change that you have spare. There will 
be buckets in each classroom to collect the money and during the day 
the children will be creating a picture with the coins. 
 
SCHOOL CLUBS 
School is beginning to plan for the autumn term and I would be interested 
to hear your views on the clubs available for children at Pondhu School. I 
would really like to hear from the parents of children who do not currently 
attend a club and what it is preventing the children from joining the extra 
activities available. I would be grateful if you could complete and return to 
me the attached questionnaire.  
 
FOPS NEWS 
The next FOPS meeting will be on Tuesday 10th May at 9am in school. 
Please try to attend this meeting as there are the arrangements for the 
Discothon to finalise and it is now time to start preparing for the Summer 
Fayre.  
 
READING 
The first few weeks of the new reading 
initiative have been really successful. Thank 
you to everyone who has been completing 
their five reading sessions each week. It is 
good to see the children so enthusiastic about 
their reading.  
 

YEAR 6 SATS WEEK  
Next week is the Year 6 SATS week. I hope 

all the children concerned have a good weekend and arrive at school 
on Monday ready to do their best and complete the 
tests. The whole of Year 6 have been working hard 
and I wish them well next week.  
 

ATTENDANCE 
Well done to Year 4, River Cober, who achieved 
98.2% attendance last week. 

                                                Mrs D Tregellas   



       Clubs Questionnaire   
 

   Please complete and return to Mrs Tregellas                   
 
If your child does not attend a 
club please tell me why…  

Transport issues after school?  Choice of clubs available? 
Out of school commitments?  Other reasons… 

 
 
 

What are the main reasons 
your child attends lunch time  
or after school club? 

Learn extra skills? To be with friends?  Childcare?  Other reasons… 

Which clubs are the most 
popular with your child? 

 

What other clubs would you 
like to see offered? 
 

 

Would your child be interested 
in attending a lunchtime club? 
 

 

Any other thoughts, ideas or 
suggestions about clubs… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Does your child collect credits 
towards the Children’s 
University Awards?  
Would you like some more 
information about this? 

 

 

My child……………………………………………………………….. is in Year ………………………………………. 
 
Please include your child’s name if you would like me to respond to you individually. 
  Thank you for your help.  


